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05/08/2020 
 
To: docket@energy.ca.gov  
Subject: Docket: 19-HERS-01 
 
Director Bohan, 
  
Why were you congratulatory and in support of the CalEnergy name until CalCerts 
took issue? If CalCerts has a legitimate complaint with CalEnergy, they should 
take it up with the court system. If you are going to side with CalCerts on this, then 
you should also have issue with all the other companies who have similar names 
that start with “California Energy.” Will you be using your position to favor one 
registry over another’s frivolous complaint? 
 
By you acknowledging and displaying a congratulatory attitude about the name 
change from CHEERS to CalEnergy, it now seems a bit severe and duplicitous to 
threaten to shut down the whole registry, with only a few days’ notice. 
Really? Just for a name change? 
 
Seems like the CEC has had an ongoing contentious relationship with the 
CHEERS/CalEnergy registry. This appears to just be the latest attempt to find 
some technicality to shut them down, with no thought to the needless disruption to 
hundreds of energy consultants and HERS raters. 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Lanny Dana, CEA 
(925) 243-1767 
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